
 

 

April 16th 2015 

 

 

Dear neighbours and business owners in Ladner 
 

 

Please take a moment to read this notice about the filming of the production Insurance Brokers 

Association of BC, at 4880 Delta St and the block 500 of 48 Ave, on April 25th and 26th, 2015.  

Ace Film Company Inc is providing this information to explain how our activity might effect your 

daily routine.  

 

Most of our scenes will take place inside Open Space Yoga at 4880 Delta St on Sunday April 26th. 

However it will be a few scenes in front of the yoga studio at 1300 for about 4 hours. We will film a  

few clients outside the studio, standing on the sidewalk. We will not stop or hold traffic at any point 

during our shoot.  

 

On Saturday April 25th, we will be shooting one scene on the sidewalk of block 500, 48 Ave for 

about 2 hours at 0700. In this scene we will have one person walking down the street. We will not 

stop or hold traffic at any point during the shoot.  

 

While we are in your neighbourhood you can also talk to the location manager Malin Ottosson who 

will be on set during the whole shoot. 

 General information about filming in Delta is available through The Corporation of Delta’s Film 

Office at 604 946 3260.  

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during our work. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Malin Ottosson 

604 816 4311 

Ace Film Company Inc 
 


